
As disclosed in its August 7, 2018 notification of reduced power, the station’s copper heat 
exchanger coils on the primary transmitter ruptured and lost all the distilled cooling water. As a 
result, the station moved to a backup transmitter at low power.  The station continues to attempt 
to locate a replacement heat exchanger or try to repair the transmitter.  Thus, it requests authority 
to operate at reduced power with its backup transmitter with the facilities specified herein. 


